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Statement opposing HB 3076 

 

I oppose HB 3076. This will affect the lively hood of gun dealers in Oregon and will 

not stop the black market. Most all guns that are confiscated are in the hands of 

people with a criminal background and most come from other states. This bill will only 

increase the costs to the dealers that are doing their jobs correctly and will have to 

pass those fees done to the law abiding citizens like myself.  

 

Terry Sellars 

Klamath County  


